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Red Nose Day 2022 

11th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year, we will be raising money for Red Nose Day on Friday 18th March.  
 
 
The theme this year is ‘Superheroes’ therefore, in order to do our bit to raise money, children are invited to 
wear a superhero costume to school and make a £1 contribution towards the charity, payable via the following 
link on Parentpay: 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=7664 
 
Alternatively, children can wear any red clothing or any ‘Red nose day’ merchandise they have (tshirts, 
hairbands, red noses etc).  
 
[Please do not feel pressured to buy anything ‘new’ or spend additional money costumes. The important thing 
is that we can raise some money for this worthy cause].  
 
Throughout the day, each class will be timetabled to visit the hall to buy some treats from our bake sale. 
There will be cakes available to buy that meet all dietary requirements. If you would like to donate any home 
baked/shop bought treats for the sale, we would be eternally grateful! Please bring any cake donations to the 
front office on Thursday 17th March so that we can get the hall set up on Friday morning. All proceeds from 
the sale will be donated to the ‘Red Nose Day’ charity. 
 
Please can we ask that children bring a maximum of £1. Cakes will be priced at roughly 20p each. If your 
child is planning on buying multiple cakes, please bring some sort of named container to school for them to 
take them home in.  
 
We look forward to raising lots of money for this valuable and worthwhile cause,  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Mr T Hinkley 
Head Teacher 
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